From: Danielle Andersen

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Re: Religious Exemption for Vaccination Bill
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 8:28:01 PM

To the Honorable Senators and Congressmen,

While | agree with the dangers of not vaccinating children, I’'m growing concerned over a new push
to remove religious exemptions for vaccinations. | am writing to you to ask you to consider this topic
in a new light. We both agree that it would be a dangerous situation to allow children to go un-
vaccinated and risk the health of others. However, there are scientifically proven alternatives to the
standard vaccines that are starting to come to public knowledge. They are pill-based, not injection-
based, which brings many advantages.

With the possibility of alternative forms of vaccinations that boost the immune system and have
been shown to prevent epidemics in other countries, I’'m asking you to reconsider the way this bill
could be written up. Perhaps it could be mandatory to either vaccinate your child or use a
scientifically proven alternative. | would gladly share my knowledge of such alternatives. | have a
Master’s degree in Nutrition and have completed three years of medical school, thus far. The
research I'm basing these statements on include double-blind and placebo-controlled trials that are
published in peer-reviewed and medically recognized journals.

Allowing your constituents to practice religious freedom safely will not only protect each of us, but
will also keep your campaigns favorable to the public eye.

As an elected Senators and Congressmen for the State of Oregon, | hope the citizens of Oregon can
trust you and count on you to uphold their constitutional rights. Please protect our freedom to act
on our religious convictions, which includes the right to refuse vaccinations based on religious
grounds, as long as safe alternatives are utilized.

Thank-you for your service to our country.

Sincerely,

Danielle Andersen, M.S.

402-867-4456
danielle.andersen?27@gmail.com
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